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3. LOCATION continued 
 
3.1 Location 
 

 

 
Seer Green Pre-School is situated adjacent to Seer 
Green CE Combined School. 
The address is: 
Seer Green Pre-School 
Jubilee Hall 
School Lane 
Seer Green 
Beaconsfield 
Bucks HP9 2QJ 
Tel: 01494 730060 
email: seergreenpreschool@gmail.com 
www.seergreenpreschool.co.uk 
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3.2 Building & Equipment 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Located in the Jubilee Hall, the Pre-School occupies both 
the John Orme room, which is used as the main Pre-
School space for activities, and the Nicholls room, which 
is divided into two areas. One is used as an additional 
space for small group activities, quiet activities and the 
children’s pegs. The second room is the office used for 
administrative duties, and meetings for staff, committee 
and parents.  
The Pre-School also has an outside space with both hard 
surface and grass play areas. An outside canopy has 
been erected to conform with the Early Years Foundation 
Stage requirements. We also use the Jubilee Hall on a 
regular basis for Music and Movement and PE. 
All the equipment we use is of good quality, caters for a 
full range of activities, and conforms to the Early Years 
Foundations Stage requirements. It is well maintained 
and replaced as necessary, with additional equipment 
bought on a regular basis. 
Equipment includes: sand and water trays, clay, 
playdough, a collage table, painting and drawing 
materials, home corner, puppet theatre, shop, café, office, 
dressing up clothes, small-world toys, construction toys, 
puzzles and games, climbing frames, outside toys, mud 
kitchen, sandpit, equipment, parachute, story sacks, 
books, computer and tablet. 

Seer Green Pre-School 

http://www.seergreennursery.co.uk/
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3.3 Parking 
 

 
 

 

PARKING FOR PRE-SCHOOL & USE OF SCHOOL 

DRIVE 

Unless there are extenuating circumstances, it is NOT 

possible to use the school drive or park outside the Pre-

School.  This is for the safety of all the children.  Please use 

School Lane for drop offs and pick-ups. We do however 

encourage parents and carers to walk to Pre-School when 

possible. 

Please, please, please be considerate and safe when 

parking.  The Highway code clearly states that: 

1) You must not park near a school entrance. 

2) You must not park on the yellow zig zags outside 
the school. 

3) You must not park opposite or within the 10 metres 
(32 feet) of a junction except in an authorised 
parking space.  This includes the junction of 
Stable Lane and School Lane.  Parking on the 
corner severely limits the visibility of both 
pedestrians and drivers at the junction. 
 

If you happen to be parked outside Pre-School, particularly 
in the afternoon, you will need to wait until the older children 
are out of school and have left the area before attempting to 
reverse/drive out. 
 
If parking is essential, please REVERSE into parking 
spaces.  As drivers we must all appreciate how hard it is to 
see toddlers when reversing and they are around cars. 
 

 

 
 


